Animal Habitats!

[bookmark: _GoBack]Parents this has been a fantastic success! Your students should be praised for their hard work. I am writing to invite you Monday October 7, 2013 from 9:15 to 9:30 to come and see the projects and ask the students about their habitats. If you choose to come and celebrate with us, please check in at the office first in order to receive a visitor pass. I do ask that at 9:30 you say good bye to your student at that time so we can continue with our day. Thank you so very much for all of your support and the support you give your students!

Mrs. Scott
